
Opportunities to Serve

A number of people have asked about possible opportunities to serve in connection with the 
mission of New Hope.  There are really a variety of ways that people can be involved in a 
meaningful way.  If you have any questions or are interested in any of the opportunities listed 
below, feel free to reach out to Jim Mayer at jim@newhopefortmyers.org or call him at 239-
322-8656.

We Care - Every Friday we 
provide a meal for about 100 
homeless people connected 
with We Care.  Could you 
help, either in the 
preparation of a meal or to 
cover some of the cost?  
Contact Jim.

Pray to end abortion.
We are partnering with 
Westminster Presbyterian to 
pray in front of Planned 
Parenthood every Thursday 
from 2-4 PM or any part 
thereof.  Feel free to just show 
up there to pray.  The location 
is on Commerce Park Dr. 1 
block west of Plantation.

Path2Freedom – One of the 
gals would like to learn to play 
the piano but needs a teacher.  
Could you help? 
Some would like to learn to sew 
or some arts and crafts.  Could 
you help here? 
See Jim for details.

Pick Up The Ball is serving a 
group of young men who 
meet every Monday night.  
They are looking to New 
Hope to provide a meal for 
20 boys on the 3rd Monday of 
each month.  This would be a 
main dish, fruit and cookies.

Colonial Elementary has asked 
that we provide a lunch for the 
teachers on the last day of 
school (June 17th)  If you would 
be willing to help with that 
luncheon, please contact Jim 
Mayer ASAP

Verity Pregnancy & Medical 
Resource Center is always in 
need of supplies for babies such 
as clothes, wipes, diapers, etc.  
Just bring them to Jim Mayer’s 
missions office with a note that 
they are for Verity.

Juvie Jail – Several of our 
women go to visit the Juvie 
Jail every Monday afternoon.  
They always take with them 
some cookies and lemonade.  
Could you bake some cookies 
once in a while and bring 
them to New Hope on 
Sunday for delivery on 
Monday?  Let Jim know.

Young Life – As we near camp 
season, many of the young 
people who are a part of the 
local Young Life groups would 
like to go to camp but can’t 
afford it.  Could you help with a 
camp scholarship?

Camps in Thailand – Every year 
Adam and Kristy Griffith host 
camp for several hundred kids 
in the Chiang Mai area.  Much 
help is needed to cover the cost 
of these camps.  Any help you 
could provide would be much 
appreciated.  See Jim.


